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VII.   SUPERINTENDENT’S REPORT 
 
  
 
 
 

         

 Reemployment of TPSD Licensed Staff for 2011-2012 School Year, 

Reemployment of TPSD Licensed Staff Contingent Upon Receipt of 

Valid Endorsed License for 2011-2011 School Year and 

Reemployment of TPSD Administrative Personnel for 2011-2012 

School Year  

 

      Dr. Randy Shaver 

     

 

It is recommended that the Board approve the following: 
 

1. Reemployment of TPSD Licensed Staff for 2011-2012 School Year 
 
2. Reemployment of TPSD Licensed Staff Contingent Upon Receipt of  
 Valid Endorsed License for 2011-2012 School Year 
 
3. Reemployment of TPSD Administrative Personnel for 2011-2012 School Year 
 
 
(The above reports are in the Board’s Supplemental Folder). 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ACTION BY THE BOARD: 

  
 Motion Second Yes No Abstain Absent 

Mrs. Heyer (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) 

Mr. Nail (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) 

Mr. Prather (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) 

Mrs. Stone (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) 

Mr. Tucker (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) 

 

                        
                       PASSED:       Yes  (   )      No  (   ) 

 

 

Action 


